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Sent: 13 July 2018 11:02
To: Gavin Forrest
Subject: 18/00803/OUT

Hi Gavin, 

Apologies this one is past the deadline, another one received before I started at CDC. I have had a look and offer the following comments:

Categorisation, removal and retention
1. The categorisation of the trees to be removed  in line with BS5837 is generally agreeable, there are some trees that I believe could have scored higher within zone C, however not to a point that would justify their retention, over the development. 
1. Group G10(C), and G9(B)s amenity is formed as part of a collective group, selective removal of individual trees from this group is not practically achievable without significant amenity loss to remaining trees, this would likely cause structural, and management issues for trees retained from within the group.  
1. No objections to categorisation of retained trees adjacent to zone C. 
1. From an Arboricultural perspective the site is beginning to change character, changing centrally and expanding towards the extremities of the site. The BS5837 site plan demonstrates this, showing the majority of vegetation to be on the south border, and external boundary vegetation around the site. The site is lacking mature trees/vegetation internal to the site, creating an uncharacteristic pocket within an otherwise agricultural, green landscape. 

Mitigation
1. I have no preliminary objections to the removal of the highlighted vegetation providing a correct level of mitigation is afforded to the site. Submission of a landscaping plan as evidence of this is required. With this a comprehensive detail of trees to be planted should be presented in order to mitigate the removed vegetation, and visual amenity lost from these trees. 
1. It would be advisable that proposed trees to be planted are of a larger size, species relevant to the current site, and in keeping with the original character of the site, so to balance with retained trees on the southern border adjacent to original buildings. 

If you need anything further please let me know. 

Kind regards,

Iain Osenton
Arboricultural Officer (South)
Environmental Services
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 
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An important consultation on the restructure of local government

Have your say at www.futurenorthants.co.uk
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